
 
 
 
 

Attention Providers-- Affordable Care Act Mandates 

 

Louisiana Medicaid and Molina wish to advise providers of two new web applications that are now 
available to Medicaid providers. These two new applications are listed in the menu of the Provider 
Applications Area on the secure portal of the lamedicaid.com web site. Providers must be currently 
enrolled and in an active ‘pay-to’ status for these menu items to appear. After completion of 
Provider Login, the new items are: 
 

• EFT Authorization  (EFT = electronic funds transfer) 
• Electronic Remit 835 

 
EFT Authorization – Providers may submit changes to current EFT specifications using the web 
application. Instructions for completion of the data fields are available under the User Manual link 
within the application. Once the application is completed and submitted, Molina Provider Enrollment 
Unit staff will review and process the request. Providers should not utilize this application if they do 
not wish to make any changes. Providers may also continue to use the hardcopy EFT request form 
which is available on lamedicaid.com under the Provider Enrollment link. 
 
Electronic Remit 835 – Providers may send in enrollment request/changes for selection of a submitter 
to retrieve the v5010 835 remit transaction. All submitters must be enrolled and have a current 7 digit 
Louisiana Medicaid Submitter number assigned. Once the application is completed and submitted, the 
Molina Provider and EDI Department staff will review and process the request. Providers should not 
utilize this application if they do not wish to make any changes. Providers may also continue to use the 
hardcopy 835 request form which is available on lamedicaid.com under the Provider Enrollment link. 
 

 


